
Dr. Ambedkar College,Deekshabhoomi,Nagpur. 

Department Of Mathematics  

Induction Program  

Session: 2023-24 

 

Induction Program: 

 



 
 
 
 

Report on Induction Program for BSc Semester I Students 

Date: 8th August 2023 
Organized by: Department of Mathematics 
Institution: Dr. Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur 
Chief Coordinator: Prof. S. M. Pawar, Head, Department of Mathematics 

Introduction 

The Department of Mathematics at Dr. Ambedkar College, Deekshabhoomi, Nagpur, successfully 
organized an Induction Program for newly admitted BSc Semester I students on 8th August 2023. 
The primary objective of the program was to introduce students to the academic structure, 
departmental activities, and future career prospects in mathematics. 

Program Highlights 

The program commenced with a warm welcome address by Prof. S. M. Pawar, Head of the 
Department of Mathematics, who emphasized the significance of mathematics in various fields and 
encouraged students to develop a strong foundation in the subject. 

Sessions Conducted: 

1. Introduction to the BSc Mathematics Curriculum 
o Overview of the syllabus and University Marking system. 
o Importance of mathematical reasoning and problem-solving skills. 

2. Departmental Activities and Facilities 
o Information on workshops, seminars, and special lectures conducted by the department. 
o Availability of academic resources, including the departmental library and research 

facilities. 
3. Career Prospects in Mathematics 

o Guidance on higher studies and research opportunities. 
o Career options in academia, data science, finance, and industry. 

4. Interaction Session with Faculty and Alumni 
o Students had the opportunity to interact with faculty members and alumni who shared 

their experiences and insights. 

Conclusion 

The induction program proved to be a fruitful and informative session for the new students, helping 
them gain clarity about their academic journey and career pathways. The students expressed their 



enthusiasm and appreciation for the event, making it a successful initiative by the Department of 
Mathematics. 
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